Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Commission for Public Health Section .2800 Request for Changes

From: Niehaus, Virginia <virginia.niehaus@dhhs.nc.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2023 9:55 AM

To: Ascher, Seth M <seth.ascher@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Vail, Nathan T <Nathan.Vail@dhhs.nc.gov>
Subject: RE: Commission for Public Health Section .2800 Request for Changes

Hi Seth,

Our team has been working diligently to process the request for changes. However, due to the size of this rule package,
we would like to request an extension to review and respond to the request for changes. Please let this email serve as
the agency request for the Rules Review Commission to extend the period of review under G.S. 150B-21.10. Please let
me know if anything further is needed ahead of next week’s meeting.

Regards,
Virginia

Virginia R. Niehaus, JD, MPH

Director of Regulatory and Legal Affairs
Division of Public Health

NC Department of Health and Human Services
Pronouns: she/her/hers

Executive Assistant: Michelle Zarate

Don’t wait to vaccinate. Find a COVID-19 vaccine location near you at MySpot.nc.qov.
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